
 
 
 
 
18 July 2024 
 
Dear families, 
 

School Uniform 
 
As we approach the end of term, you may be thinking ahead to uniform for the next academic year. 
 
We expect all pupils in Reception to Year 6 to wear our uniform as it fosters a sense of belonging and 
community and our uniform expectations are detailed below. From September, Nursery pupils may also 
choose to wear our uniform – this is an optional choice. 
 

Uniform 
The items below are compulsory: 

• purple jumper or cardigan with logo 
• grey long trousers, skirt, pinafore dress or shalwar kameez 
• white shirt 
• plain black, purple or grey hijab/topi 
• plain flat, black shoes (no logos, stripes, flashing lights or wheels) 

 
Outerwear - make sure your child has a suitable coat for the playground every day. If boots are to be 
worn in winter, please bring shoes to change into inside the building. 

School bag - your child's school bag can be the flat Dixons Marchbank bag or rucksack which is available 
from our uniform suppliers or a small rucksack of your choice. 

NEW Water bottle – following parent feedback, from September pupils will bring their own water bottles 
to school. The bottle must be clear, clearly labelled with your child’s name and no larger than 1 litre in 
size. It is parent’s responsibility to take the water bottle home to clean. Pupils will refill bottles 
throughout the school day.  

PE kit 
The following items are required: 

• plain white t-shirt 

• plain black or grey shorts 

• plain black or grey tracksuit bottoms 

• purple jumper or cardigan with logo 

• plain black trainers 

 
All uniform items should have your child’s name written clearly in them. 
 
A number of supermarkets including Tesco, Aldi & M&S are currently offering uniforms at discounted 
prices. Offers are also available from our school uniform providers.  
 
 
 



 

 

Our suppliers 
Natasha Schoolwear, 37 Westgate, BD1 2QT Tel: 01274 724676 - (Price list)  

Academia School Wear, 11a Edward Street, BD4 7BH Tel: 07966 793869 

The Uniform Shop, 54 Darley Street, BD1 3HN Tel: 01274 736300 

Offers are for a limited time only therefore you may want to take advantage before stock runs out. 
 
We have some second hand uniform available to purchase from the school office. 
 
If your child currently receives Bradford Council free school meals, we have contacted you separately 
with details of our school uniform voucher which must be collected from the school office. 
 
If you are having difficulty providing uniform for your child, please contact Mrs Khan, our Parental 
Involvement Worker, or Miss Park, our Office Manager. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs Greenwood 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

https://www.dixonsat.com/uploads/files/dixonsmb/Letters-and-Texts-Home/Natasha-Pricelist-DMB-24-25.pdf?v=1720358657#asset:323721@10:url

